
 
CALL FOR ARTISTS 

REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS 
DESIGN AND PAINTING OF ART MURAL AT AKRON-CANTON AIRPORT 

 
 
The Akron-Canton Airport (“CAK”) is inviting local artists to submit their 
qualifications, and sketches to design and paint a 15 foot by 8 foot high white 
brick interior wall. The purpose of the work is to have an adult and child size wing 
mural for photo opportunities. CAK is looking for an aviation themed concept. 
Requested are no more than 3 sketches/concepts that will ultimately be painted 
by the selected individual on our terminal wall. The selected individual will 
receive a negotiated commission. This invitation is open to those who are at least 
18 years of age and reside in the greater Akron-Canton area. Please use your 
imagination, designs will be judged for creativity and functionality. Note that only 
JPG/PDF format electronic submission(s) will be accepted. 
 
The submission(s) presented, a selection process will include the following 
criteria: 1) artist’s previous experience; 2) quality of artist’s work; 3) artist’s 
capability to meet schedules and work within budget; and 4) the artist’s ability to 
complete project. All submission(s) will remain the property of the artist. Material 
and supplies will be part of the negotiated commission. The existing wall has 
been freshly painted white. 
 
The selected individual will receive free parking throughout project duration and a 
protected/undisturbed workspace. To be considered for the project, those 
interested must send their submission(s) electronically by 1PM EST, December 
1, 2023. The selected individual will be notified by December 8, 2023 by end of 
business day. Requested is project completion by January 5, 2024. 
 
If there is interest, please send submissions to David Regula VP of Customer 
Experience, at dregula@akroncantonairport.com or call (330) 499-4059, ext. 478 
for questions/viewing of project wall. 

 
AKRON-CANTON REGIONAL AIRPORT AUTHORITY 

 
Renato Camacho                                   
President & CEO                              
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